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Dear Parent/Carer,

The students now all seem to have settled back in to the pace of school life and the Year Sevens
seem to know their way around the building. | hope you enjoy the round- up of the week in the
academy and are able to support future events mentioned in this newsletter.

Year Eleven Parents’ Evening: 13/10/2021

Year Eleven Parents Evening is going to be held remotely. This may change as we move through the
year for future events. Details will come out to you - please make an appointment as this is a very
important year for students approaching GCSEs

MBA Talent Show: 21st October: 7:00pm

The MBA Talent Show takes place on Thursday 21% October in The Studio. Please come along and
see some of the amazing talents our students have.

Year Eleven Core Mocks and Year Thirteen Mocks:
Well done to all Year 11 and Year 13 on taking their mock examinations so seriously!

Round up of News:
P.E:

Well done to all the students representing MBA against Carnforth on Wednesday. All students played
with excellent attitudes and were proud to represent their schools. Special mention to the yr7s
completing their first game for MBA. All students played with pride, dedication, and sportsmanship.
Yr7=LYr8=W,Yr9/10 =W

Next game Saturday 25th September v QES (Yr7,8 and 9)
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Open Evening: 21%* September

Open Evening was a huge success with many parents commenting that they would definitely be
putting us down as a first-choice school. Please encourage anyone you know with a Year Six child
who has not visited to do so. The academy is changing all the time for the better and we would like to
showcase this to people.




English:

44 of our Year 10 pupils had a brilliant time on an English trip in Blackpool on Wednesday evening.
The pupils visited Blackpool Grand Theatre to watch Woman in Black - a text studied for GCSE
English Literature here at MBA. The performance was followed by a quick bus tour around the
illuminations before getting the students safely home!

Science: Ms Black would like to say

Year 7- The final pieces of homework are coming in for the 'Name your Science lab' competition for
homework.

So far special recognition goes to some outstanding work from Anwen T, Katie N and Joe D who
have produced some excellent profiles of some Famous Scientists. So Year 7 get your homework in if
you want your lab to be named after a famous Scientist.

Year 7 and 8- Crest Award Club starts next Wednesday 3.15pm till 4pm in U3. Sign up with your
Science teacher.

Science Post cards of Praise- The following students have been nominated in Science to receive a
postcard of praise for excellent work and effort. Well done! Miss Black

KS3- Leah Mr, Zachary P, Cole G, Eva S, Can K, Brooke G, Chelsea B, Alisha T, Lucas B, Oliver A and
Harry D

KS4- Jake R, Ayesha H, Lewis A, Xander W, Freyah N, Alfie P, Ewan L, Chloe B, Susie T
KS5- Lauren P, Matthew W, Luke F, Amy T and Emma

As always, if you have anything you wish to discuss please do not hesitate to contact us and we will
do our best to help.

Have a very good weekend,

Kind Regards
Mrs H McClurg (Principal)



